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Mr. President,
Ukraine welcomes the presentation of the National Report of Sao Tome and Principe.
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is commendable that the Government of the country pays sufficient attention to taking measures aimed at ensuring that the national legislation is harmonized to the fullest extent possible with the main principles and standards of international human rights documents. The ratification by Sao Tome and Principe of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities in October 2014 also deserves positive evaluation. At the same time, it is necessary to note that information about specific measures and activities of the Government in promotion and protection of human rights during 2011-2015 could be better reflected in the report.
Ukraine would like to make the following recommendations: 
- to consider ratifying or acceding to the core international human rights treaties;
- to expedite essential reforms of judiciary;
- to present overdue reports to CEDAW;
- to make efforts aimed at preparing further National reports for future UPR cycles well in advance.

Thank you, Mr. President.
